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Subject: FW: Re: Hello
From: "Duane Clem"
Date: Mon, 08 Jan 2007 17:24:24 +0000
To: bob@...
BCC: 

It is with great heaviness of heart that I forward this email. Please be very conscientious about it's use. I
hope this can help bring a resolution to the horrible situation at hand. 

From: "Tommy Shelton"  
To: "Duane Clem"  
Subject: Re: Hello 
Date: Mon, 13 Jun 2005 20:53:09 -0500 

Hi Duane, 

I received your e-mail a couple of days ago.  I guess you sent it longer ago 
than that, but I am not home several days a week.  It sounds like you are 
doing what makes you the happiest - being involved in Gospel music. 

Duane, I have spent the last several years trying to straighten my life out. 
As you well know, I had a big problem and should have gotten help years ago 
or got out of the ministry.  To be honest, I really didn't know that I 
needed help then, but of course I know now.  At the time, I knew that I 
loved God and wanted to help people, but my problem always got in the way. 

You will remember that before I went to D.C. I apologized to you and told 
you that I wanted to make a new start and I have been trying to do that ever 
since.  I've been honest with my wife, whom I almost destroyed with what I 
did. 
I have been honest with her that some inappropriate things happened between 
you and me - all my fault - and I also told her that you resisted every 
attempt that I ever made.  You and I both know that is true.  I know now 
that I took advantage of how much you cared for me, and I am shocked that 
you will even speak to me. 

Because of what I have done to Carol, you and others, it is not good for me 
or you to try to rekindle a friendship.  Please understand, the last thing I 
want to do  is hurt you more.  I've hurt you enough for a life time.  I'm 
sure that you have felt that I have abandoned you, and you are right, that 
was part of my sickness - run when things got hot.  For all of this, Duane, 
I am so sorry. 

If it would help you with some of the hurt you have experienced, Carol and I 
are both willing to sit and talk to you.  Although Carol was very hurt at 
you for several years for continuing to be friends with me when you knew she 
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didn't want us together, she too has been working on finding healing and has 
forgiven us both.  Naturally she could never be comfortable with me having a 
one on one friendship with any one from the past, she is willing, however, 
to do what ever she can to help if you may be still carrying some scars from 
my relationship with you. 

Carol may possibly write to you too, just letting you know that we do care 
what happens to you and if there is anything we can do together to help, or 
help make things right, we are willing to do. If you need to ask her 
anything, we share the same e-mail account. 

I do thank you for the many years that you were a friend to me.  I loved 
your mother deeply and cared for all of your family.  It is unbelievable 
that I could make such a mess out of everything.  I hope you can someday 
find it in your heart to forgive me - I am really trying to do right. 

Tommy 

_________________________________________________________________ 
Dave vs. Carl: The Insignificant Championship Series.  Who will win?
http://clk.atdmt.com/MSN/go/msnnkwsp0070000001msn/direct/01/?href=http://davevscarl.spaces.live.com/?icid=T001MSN38C07001
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